
 

  

 

Safety Alert 

18 August 2022 

 

UPDATED:  Coronavirus Response Protocol  
 

 

 
 

This GAWDA Safety Alert is issued by GAWDA Consultant Marilyn Dempsey.   

Please contact her at 940-999-8466 or marilyn@safetydragons.com for further information. 

 

mailto:marilyn@safetydragons.com?subject=GAWDA%20Safety%20Alert%20Follow-Up
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/your-health/isolation.html
file:///C:/Users/AndreaLevy/Desktop/andrea/safety%20alerts/gawda.org

